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Labor's one size fits all approach, ZERO community consultation on Transport Oriented 
Development, and LACK of detail around infrastructure and our environment is extremely 
concerning! Planning and housing should be delivered in partnership with community and with a 
detailed plan. As your local resident, I advocate for consultation and infrastructure and amenities 
to support additional residents. 


